
 

JAYA ENGINEERING COLLEGE - THIRUNINRAVUR 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER APLLICATIONS 

WEBINAR REPORT ON 31/12/2022 

“Importance of Higher Education in IT Industry” 

 Our Department conducted a Webinar titled “Importance of Higher 

Education in IT Industry”on 31/12/2021 at Google Meet. The webinar started 

around 03:00 P.M witha Welcome Address and Introduction of the Chairperson 

Prof.Dr.R.Prasanna Kumar, Department of Computer Science and Engineering, 

Amrita School of Engineering , Chennai, by Dr.R.Kesavan, Head, Department of 

MCA. Presidential Address was given by Prof. Dr. S. Rajendran, Principal, Jaya 

Engineering College. Key note address was given by distinguished guest 

Prof.Dr.R.Prasanna Kumar. 

The students of first and second year MCA hasparticipated in the webinar. 

The webinar was very useful as the Higher education can give leaders the 

confidence, flexibility, breadth of knowledge, and technical skills needed in IT 

Industry. The questionnaire session was held between 3:40 pm to 3:50 pm. The 

Webinar came to an end around 4:00 P.M. with the vote of thanks by Mrs. S. 

Poomani / AP/MCA and National Anthem. 
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